
To: Paul Mills <​pmils@bcit.bc.ca​>  
From: Judy Chern <​chernjudy@gmail.com​> JC 
Date: June 7, 2017 
Subject: Reference Letter Request 
 
Hi Paul, 
 
I am writing to ask if you would be willing to write a letter of recommendation for me for a 
position with Blender Media Inc as a junior front end developer​. I took your COMP 1409 
class in spring 2016, and I am now interested in pursuing a career in software development 
with a focus on user experience after completing the second degree computer science 
(BCS) program at UBC.  
 
Your class inspired me to pursue programming as a career option after I discovered how 
much I enjoyed thinking analytically and solving problems via your assignments. Prior to 
taking your class, I had a background in marketing and a degree in Asian Studies. However, 
I quickly realized that I enjoyed the way programming challenged me intellectually and 
encouraged me to solve problems creatively, so much that I decided to change directions for 
my career.  
 
Please let me know if this is something you can assist me with -- the deadline for the 
application is August 12. I can collect the letter from you at BCIT's downtown campus at your 
convenience.  
 
Best, 
 
Judy Chern 
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https://ca.indeed.com/cmp/Blender-Media-Inc./jobs/Junior-Front-End-Developer-cc31f7c5eee2b62c?sjdu=vQIlM60yK_PwYat7ToXhk_BtMgCfoRREjwFTpnTZpxBmkfqpw-xc5Eps7kU2XBpDZusz_GS3htq0eLYMzAkLF7DByBgETlKIiPB8e9RLc2E


To: Laura B <lbarton@ubc.bc.ca>  
From: Judy Chern <​chernjudy@gmail.com​> JC 
Date: June 7, 2017 
Subject: Reference Letter Request 
 
Hi Laura, 
 
I am writing to ask if you would be willing to write a letter of recommendation for me for a 
position with Blender Media Inc as a junior front end developer​. 
 
I was a UBC CPSC 110 student during the Winter 2016 term. I greatly appreciated your 
assistance and patience as a teaching assistant for that course. Your knack for simplifying 
the logic behind computer science problems gave me more confidence in my programming 
abilities, and inspired me to pursue a career in software development.  
 
Please let me know if this is something you can assist me with -- the deadline for the 
application is August 12. I can collect the letter wherever is most convenient for you.  
 
Warm regards, 
 
Judy Chern 
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To: Paul Carter <pcarter@ubc.bc.ca>  
From: Judy Chern <​chernjudy@gmail.com​> JC 
Date: June 7, 2017 
Subject: Reference Letter Request 
 
Hi Paul, 
 
I am writing to request a letter of reference for my job search. I took your CPSC 210 course 
in Winter 2017, and enjoyed the real-life applications of the content in developing robust and 
user-friendly software.  
 
I have decided to pursue a career in computer science, and would like to enlist your help in 
applying for a ​front-end developer position with Blender Media​. 
 
Please let me know if this is something you can assist me with, and feel free to contact me if 
you require any further information. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Judy Chern 
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